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January 27, 2000 
 
Re: Letter of Recommendation 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
As the Township Clerk and as a member of the Building Committee, I had the opportunity to 
work closely with Scozzari Builders. They were not only a pleasure to work with, they did an 
excellent job. Throughout the process, they were cooperative, responsive, and helpful. "They" 
included not only Nick and Len Scozzari but also the construction foreman, the office staff, and 
the sub-contractors. We didn't agree on every issue but we were always able to work out the 
problems. 
 
Anyone interested, is always welcome to come see our new municipal building and the fine 
workmanship. I don't hesitate to recommend Scozzari Builders and I am sure all the other 
members of the Building Committee agree with my assessment that we were generally very 
pleased with Scozzari Builders in all aspects of our project. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
 


